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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #138 
Updated AADL policies posted 
 
 
Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL) has revised all policy documents and posted new versions 
on the AADL website and Alberta Blue Cross provider portals.  

What has changed 
New look and feel 
The look and feel of all AADL Program Manual sections was updated to better align with the 
Government of Alberta branding and style. Most policy documents had new policies specific to 
the Alberta Blue Cross patient claim statement added, and layouts were adjusted for better 
alignment across each section of the AADL Program Manual. 
General policies updated 
AADL Program Manual Section GN – General Policies and Procedures was significantly revised 
to include Alberta Blue Cross’ role in authorization, claims and compliance monitoring. The 
policy was also streamlined to reduce extraneous information.  
Major updates to other policies 
AADL Program Manual Sections D, J, M, N, S, T and accompanying approved product lists 
were also updated. Refer to AADL Bulletin #137 for details.  
All policy documents were revised to replace references to the Client Declaration form with the 
new Client Consent form. Refer to AADL Bulletin #136 for details on the new form. 

 
More information 
Ryan O’Byrne, Strategic Directions Consultant 
T: 780-427-9257 
E: ryan.obyrne@gov.ab.ca 
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